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On Wednesday, March 15, the Hon. Jill Dunlop, Minister of Colleges and Universities, visited

Newnham Campus for the second time since being named Minister.

During her visit, she met with President David Agnew for a tour that included stops at The

Service Hub and the Fashion Resource Centre where Michel Cote, Chair, School of Fashion

provided an overview of the school and its unique programming.

Minister Dunlop also had the opportunity to speak with students from the School of Fashion.
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